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Santa Rosa Middle School to Host Transition Community Forum 

SANTA ROSA, Calif. – Santa Rosa Middle School will host a Transition Community Forum 
March 13 at 6 p.m. to inform families about the plan for 7-12 schools in the 2025-26 school year.  

The forum is open to all current and prospective 7th and 8th grade families. We also welcome 
current 8th grade students to share their perspectives and ask questions.  

The forum will feature a discussion with current high and middle school leaders, as well as 
SRCS district leadership about what we know and what we are working on for the 7-12 school 
community. A question-and-answer session will follow the discussion.  

"Our schools are at the heart of our community, and this forum is an opportunity to come 
together, listen, and collaborate as we navigate this important transition,” said Dr. Daisy 
Morales, SRCS Superintendent. “We are committed to ensuring that school community voices 
are heard and our 7-12 school community is built on a foundation of inclusivity, excellence, and 
shared vision. Together, we can create a future that empowers our students and strengthens our 
schools."  

We hope the community joins us for this important discussion as we work to create 
environments where our students can thrive.  

Media inquiries should be directed toward James Hodgman, SRCS Public Information Officer at 
the phone number or email address above.  

Santa Rosa City Schools is the largest school district in Sonoma County, serving approximately 
15,000 students in 24 schools.  
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